
WORKSHOP ON SOCIALLY USEFUL PRODUCTIVE WORK (12.04.2022) 

A Workshop on Socially useful productive work (SUPW) was held on April 12, 2022 from     

2.00 PM to 03.15 PM in the Multipurpose Hall, School of Education. Every faculty member 

demonstrated the preparation of one art work. All the students participated actively in the 

workshop.  


